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Sutton Coldfield Model Engineering Society 

 
President Bill Colman  Chairman Peter McMillan 
Secretary  Paul Green  Treasurer  Chris Greene   
  
Directors 
 
Brian Clarke   John Cope   Mike Bentley 
Mark Dale    Adrian Linnecor  Tony Critchly 
Len Ingram 

Front Cover:    HSB 2-10-2T Class 99.72 locomotives nos 99-236 and 99-

7237 at Wernigerode Shed 18th October 2012. 

Public Liability Insurance 
 

 Members who run their models at venues other than Balleny Green or 
their own homes may be asked to provide proof of cover before being allowed 
to steam up. The new certificates for 2018 are now available free of charge 
from Chris Greene. 

Events February 2018 
 

Sunday 4th Steam Up     10-00am onwards 
Tuesday 27th Club Meeting see page 9.  7-30pm 

Editor:  
Dave Edwards  E Mail address scmeseditor@gmail.com 

Events March 2018 
 
Sunday 4th Steam Up     10-00am onwards 
Sunday 18th Birthday Party    2-00pm - 4-00pm 
Tuesday 27th 70 years of SCMES   7-30pm 

Events April 2018 
 

Sunday 1st Steam Up     10-00am onwards 
Monday 2nd Bank Holiday Steam Up.   10-00am onwards 
Sunday  22nd Birthday Party    2-00pm - 4-00pm 
Tuesday 24th Club Meeting    7-30pm 
Saturday 28th Sutton Coldfield Railway Society 10-00am - 5-00pm 
Sunday 29th Exhibition @ Bishops Walsh School. 10-00am - 4-00pm 
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Bonfire Night 

Another successful bonfire, many thanks for the efforts of everyone who supplied 

wood, scrounged pallets/furniture, provided transport and in particular the two 

members who offloaded some 60 to 70 pallets at 7 o'clock on a Friday night. Also St 

Giles Hospice for furniture, Whittington Drama Group for the scenery flats and the 

many people on Saturday morning who helped build the fire, make the Guy, etc. 

The fire burnt exactly as planned, all falling inwards on itself and was the hottest fire 

that we have had for many years and hence no more wood was added after the 

fireworks. 

From comments made by visitors standing around the bonfire, it was a great event, 

especially the fireworks display. 

The firewatchers - Roger & Ron. 


